
Avon	Township	
	

Notice	of	Special	Meeting	of	the	Avon	
Township	Board	of	Supervisors	

	
Wednesday,	August	28,	2019;	6:45	PM	

	
	
	

This	notice	is	to	alert	residents	that	there	will	be	a	Special	
Meeting	of	the	Avon	Township	Board	of	Supervisors	on	
Wednesday,	August	28,,	2019,	at	6:45	PM	to	consider:	(a)	
quotes	submitted	for	inspection	and	testing	services	for	the	
Norway	Road	resurfacing	project;	and	(b)	whether	the	County	
or	the	Township	will	be	responsible	for	processing	the	removal	
of	two	manufactured	homes	that	have	been	ordered	out	of	the	
Park	(posted)	and	the	removal	of	demolition	debris	from	a	third	
that	is	being	dismantled	but	not	being	cleaned	up,	all	in	the	
Evergreen	Hills	Manufactured	Mobile	Home	Park,	Avon	(MN).			
The	meeting	will	be	held	in	the	Avon	Township	Hall,	16881	
Queens	Road,	Avon	(MN)	at	6:45	PM.		The	public	is	invited	to	
attend.		All	Avon	Township	meetings	are	handicap	accessible.		
	
Stephen	Saupe	
Clerk	Avon	Township	
	
Posted	August	21,	2019	


